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Pep Rally

The CHS Cheerleaders
hosted the first home
game pep rally on
September 5. They
were thrilled to be
performing during the
pep rally, which was
approved by school
principal, Mrs. Monica
McMurray.

The cheerleaders
enjoyed seeing the
student body react to
the activities planned
by seniors, Keith
Hayes and Kyesha
Williams.

After the turn of
events, the
cheerleaders
prepared for the CHS
football game against
Pine Bluff’s
Dollarway.

As the music played
and the stadium
lights brightened, the
cheerleaders ran on
the field in hopes of
encouraging the
football boys to take
avictory. Even
though the Cougars
took a loss the

cheerleaders still
remained
supportive for
their team. On the
bright side, the
cheerleaders still
enjoyed pumping
up the fans,
performing stunts,
and displaying a
few tumbles for
their home crowd.

Come out and
support the
Cougars this Friday
at 7p.m.




Open House

meeting in the band
room to learn more
information about our
campus.

served popcorn to all
guests, including the
parents, of course.
Before parents went
around to classrooms to
meet teachers, they were
required to attend a

Students put together
welcome and thank you
banners for Open House,
which took place on
September 2.

Ms. Johnson and Mrs.
Flanagan made and

Senior Class of 2015

On the first day of school
the seniors met at the
old Hays in Helena for
the senior parade. From
the Hays in Helena, they

On September 3-4 the
senior boys and girls
took senior pictures. For
the first time ever, the
seniors could dress up in

The seniors participated
in the PCCUA College
Fair.

paraded around the
school and came
together to turn up in
the hallways.

business attire for a non-
traditional photo.

COUGAR SPORTS NEWS

Cougar Football Season

August 29, 2014 the Cougars took on the Blytheville Chickasaws, It was a shootout through the
first and second quarter, but when the Cougar defense latched on Blytheville game plan it was Cougar
football. Holding them to 27 points while the offense lead by Keith Hayes to win the game for the Cougars
40 to 27. The start of a beautiful season.

On September 5, The Cougars started the season off taking on the Dollarway Cardinals. The
Cougars, setting their goal high, plan on taking it all the way to the state championship. Under the
coaching of Russell Smith as head coach and Cleo Hunter as defense head coach the Cougars plan to take
it all for the 2014-2015 season. The CHS Cougars put up a good fight against the Cardinals, but were
defeated with the final score 42 to 18. Despite the defeat, the Cougars hopes are still high and they still
plan to have a great season. They put one under the win column against the Lee County Trojans.

Wimbledon in Our Future

Tennis is back at Central High School and everyone should be excited about it! Head Coach Mr.
Rotundo scheduled for a meeting for potential players recently and the turn out was fairly decent.
We expect great things!

Have something that you’d like to see in the newsletter?

Please send all submissions to Ms. Starks, Cougar Press Sponsor.




